Department of the Senate PO box 6100 Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600

Submitted via email: Wind farm submission

Dear People,

There are numerous studies worldwide on the possible health impacts of windfarms on people, without any significant health threat to humans being proven.

The recent cyclones and floods demonstrate the growing consequences of not reducing our fossel fuel dependency, and wind farms are a proven technology that will begin our move away from poluting energy sources. We urge you to move forward on facilitating the rapid construction of more windfarms.

Several pages will say the same thing, we MUST embrace truely renewable and sustainable energy sources as soon as possible. Wind farms are the beginning!

Respectfully YOurs,

JOnathan W. Peter